
Support for 2018

Thank You for your support to this
Outreach Ministry. 

This Ministry operates Through:
Landmark Baptist Church,

Pastor:Dr. Rick Parker

Our South Carolina Address to
send your Support:

Missionary:

Preacher:Tom Anderson
Streets of America

Homeless Outreach Ministry
19 Santee Lane

Beaufort, SC 29906

Field Cell:843-592-1001
Thank You all for Giving & Praying

for this Ministry.

Our Homeless in
Beaufort

Tent's Destroyed by
Hurricane Michael.

Prayer for our Homeless
Preacher Tom Anderson

OPERATION SAFE HAVEN
     As many of you already know we
have been praying about being 
able to afford a couple of acres of 
land for our Soup Kitchen /Chapel 
camp area for the homeless. The 
Soup kitchen will also be used a a 
chapel for services to preach to the
homeless camped on the property.
We are trying to raise the money 
for the property and so far have 
not raised but $150.00 on the Fund
Raiser we have had going for 7 
weeks. (see more on Face Book)

Our goal to get this project going is
set right now at $35,000. This will 
allow us to purchase the land, and 
build the Soup Kitchen/Chapel plus
put in a Water Source (Well 
System) and build a Shower 
House for our homeless to take 
shower's. We will bring in Port-a-
Jons temporaraly until a Septic 
system can be installed and Bath 
Rooms.
The Soup kitchen/Chappel we are 
looking to build will be something 
like this and possibly bigger.

 Our homeless are in of need a 
Safe Haven and a Church they can
go to without being turned away or 
unwanted. 

We are asking our supporting 
Churches if they are able to help 
us with this financially. We have 
never asked a request like this 
before, but our homeless are in 
need. God Bless you all.

 Preacher - Tom Anderson

                                                                                                            

                             Hello from:                             Hello from:

                                    Preacher                                           Preacher       

                                Tom Anderson                                Tom Anderson

OCT- NOV  NEWS LETTER   2018

We are entering another season and the
cold wil be here before you know it and 
our homeless will be needing coats and 
blankets. 

We are stocked with a few Coats and 
Blankets. We were donated a load of 
Coleman sleeping bags and also 
received a donation of small 3 man tents
for our homeless and will receive more 
as we have need of them.

Donation of Sleeping Bags

Streets of America Homeless OuttreachPreacher Tom Anderson


